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May 13, 2020

AHJ Engineers, PC
Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to recommend AHJ Engineers, PC for creative solutions to challenging
structural engineering problems. We have worked with Dave Haugland and his staff on many
projects in the Boise area, and also in the higher snow-load areas of McCall and Cascade.
They have always provided complete and detailed designs for our projects, and have particular
expertise on the structural systems of older buildings, including historic structures.

We do not hesitate to recommend AHJ for any of the most complex structural designs.

Sincerely,

o vy

Doug Cooper
Principal



